



Dr. Lluís Pugès Director General Escuela Superior de Administracion y Direccion de Empresas (ESADE) Avda. de Pedralbes 60-62 E - 08034 BARCELONA

Brussels, 8 April 1998

Dear Dr. Pugès

I am very happy to inform you that the EQUIS Awarding Body, during its meeting on 23rd March 1998 voted to confer the European Quality Label upon ESADE.

On behalf of the efmd and the EQUIS project team, I should like to congratulate you on this achievement and thank you for the considerable effort that you and your colleagues have put into this demanding and time-consuming endeavour. Your contribution as a "Pioneer School" has been of great importance in the launching of our European accreditation initiative.

I am enclosing a final copy of the Peer Review Committee's report, complete with the recommendation concerning accreditation as it was submitted to the Awarding Body.

Yours sincerely

Carlos Cavallé

Chairman of the EQUIS Awarding Body



Ceavalle

RUE WASHINGTON, 40 - B-1050 BRUSSELS - TEL.: +32-2-648.03.85 - FAX: +32-2-646.07.68 - VAT : BE 411 610 491 Website: http://www.efmd.bc

E-mail: info@efmd.be